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study of educational questions. They seem to indicate two great
changes. They indicate that, after many years spent in battling
for the teacher's professional interests, and in securing the
means by which a teaching profession may be established,
teachers have settled down to a study of the real problems of
education itself, which are other than those of educational
politics. They indicate also a distrust of any one method of
teaching things in general, including any educational psycho-
logy which professes to supply such a method. They stand for
the newer conception that each of the great branches of human
culture has its own history and its own traditions, apart from
which any study of method must savour of formalism and
inutility.
The ideal of a The associations of English teachers which
united teaching have thus gradually come into existence have
profession their parallels, though not their precise
equivalents, in other civilized and democratic
countries, and the organization of the teaching profession in
different countries would form an interesting study in com-
parative education. All the way through this development in
England there has existed a desire on the part of teachers, not
only to unite sectionally, but also to form a single profession
on the basis of a comprehensive scheme of registration. For
a period of sixty years, attempts were made to establish a
register of duly qualified teachers, and during that period no
fewer than twelve bills were introduced in the House of
Commons. But it was not until 1907, after one futile register
had been made and unmade, that an Act of Parliament con-
ferred on teachers the means of making teaching a recognized
profession. Yet, although the principle was thus established,
great difficulties of detail remained. The Act provided that the
register should be formed and kept by a Council consisting of
members "representative of the teaching profession.'* The
trouble was that at the time there was no teaching profession

